School Advisory Council News

Are you interested in serving on our School Advisory Council?

The OBMS School Advisory Council meets monthly on Tuesdays from 5:30 pm – 6:30 pm to make recommendations on how our school operates. SAC membership is comprised of elected parents, staff, business partners, and community members.

Our SAC elections for the 2020-2021 school year will take place August 24, 2020 – August 28, 2020 in the Main Office.

If you have any questions about our School Advisory Council, please contact Melissa Ciulla at mjciulla@volusia.k12.fl.us or call (386) 258-4667, Ext. 53924. Remember candidacy request forms are due by August 21, 2020.

Your first meeting for this school year would be on Tuesday, Sept. 15, 2020 from 5:30 pm – 6:30 pm in the Media Center.